
LADIES YOU ARE INVITED TONIGHT! 

To ALL our ladies here at Devon Park, we are excited to begin our 
Ladies Bible Study TONIGHT at 6pm. Bring your Bible and a 
notepad if you like and join us at 6pm for some light 
refreshments and fellowship before digging into the Word! 

BAPTISM/MEMBERSHIP CLASS 

We look forward to continuing our classes with all those 
interested in membership and baptism. See you at 6pm sharp 
TONIGHT for at least one more class. 

RENEW YOUTH UPDATE 

WOWZA! What a night this past Tuesday! 47 kids joined us, we 
had a fantastic time together, and we spent meaningful time in 
God's Word! Please keep this ministry in your prayers. We foresee 
a growth in attendance, and above all, have a desire to see the 
teens that come KNOW God and GROW in Him. We're 
tremendously excited for this year ahead. 

MEGA MEN'S BREAKFAST 

Calling all men! A feast awaits! Saturday Oct. 14 we will be sharing 
in a hot breakfast (put on by some wonderful ladies here at DPBC)  

DRIVERS NEEDED 

We are thrilled that attendance is growing here at Devon Park on 
Sunday mornings. With this blessing also comes the challenge of 
making sure we have rides for all those who are wanting to come 
who may be without transport.  
We very much need a few more volunteers for helping people get 
to and from church especially from the South side of 
town. Please sign up on the foyer table so that we can keep 
serving one another as a way of honoring The Lord here at Devon 
Park! 

CHRISTIANITY EXPLORED CLASS  

Gary Stairs will be teaching an intro to Christianity course based on 
the book of Mark. This class is intended for any new believers and 
especially non-believers. We are praying that the people of Devon 
Park will reach out and invite inquiring people to participate in this 
opportunity to explore the Christian faith. There will be a signup 
sheet with a phone number and email needed for each participant.  
This class will run on Sundays at 9:30am-10:15 am starting Oct. 
17 with the registration deadline being Oct. 10. If you or someone 
you know would benefit from this class, please sign up in the foyer 
today! 
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